
 

We have had a great first half 
term back at school. All of the 
Year One children have settled into 
their new classes very well and 
are transitioning well into the Year 
One routine.  

 

Year 1’s start and finish times are 
as follows: 

Start- 8:30am – 8.50am 

The gate will be closed at 
8.50.am Please ensure children  
arrive before  this. 

Finish- 3:00pm  

Important Days of the week: 

Thursday: Both classes have PE. 

Please ensure your child comes  

wearing their PE kit or sports clothes 

this day every week.  

Thursday: Spelling Test on the words 

handed out from the previous Friday.   

Friday: Homework / Home Reading 

Book Hand in.  

New homework, new reading books 

and new spellings go out. 

We’re learning about… 

Maths -  

- Addition and Subtraction within 10  

- 2D and 3D Shape   

- Part-whole models 

- Numbers to 20 

English - The Storm Whale 

Science - Senses  

History - Nurses  

RE - Celebrations and How do we 

say thank you for the Earth?  

PSHE - Celebrating Differences  

Art - Colour Mixing  

Music - Singing  

Computing - Online Safety / Grouping 

and Sorting  

PE - Dance  

Reminders: 

1.Children should be reading 30 

minutes daily.  

2. Book will be changed every   

Friday. We are unable to give new 

books if books are unreturned.  

3. Please label your child’s water  

bottle and jumpers/cardigans, as 

these get mixed up regularly. 

4. School PE kids or a plain track 

suit must be worn on PE days 

5.Children should not be wearing 

jewellery (only studs on none PE 

days. 

Please feel free to contact us via 

class dojo with any questions. 

Miss Mistry and      

 Miss Cartwright 

Important Dates... 

See Parent notice-boards / class dojo 


